Good afternoon

Our records show that you are providing care as a personal assistant/carer to one of our customers who is elderly or disabled.

We are pleased to let you know that we can now offer all personal assistants and carers their first COVID-19 vaccination, through the vaccination clinic at: 
Atrix Centre, Slideslow Drive, Bromsgrove.  B60 1GN  

As you are aware Worcestershire County Council is working with Herefordshire and Worcestershire CCG to ensure all front line health and social care workers receive their first COVID-19 vaccination as soon as possible.


We are not aware of other clinics being opened for vaccination of the front line social care workforce in the immediate future.  Information on how to book is attached.

You must complete the simple tracker to let us know if you/your workforce have received their first vaccinations and we need your first return by next Tuesday and weekly thereafter until you receive your vaccination. Link to Weekly Tracker

Any future slots will only be offered to those who have completed the tracker.

Regards

Worcestershire Covid-19 Vaccinations Team
CovidVaccinations@worcestershire.gov.uk
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